ORIENTATION, BACHELOR OF ARTS STUDENTS, KISUMU CAMPUS.

Prof. Peter Wasamba, the Associate Dean, Faculty of Arts met first year students, who joined
Kisumu Campus in September on 22nd September, 2014.

The Associate Dean welcomed the new students to Kisumu Campus and briefed them on the
structure of the programme. The students were also taken through the rules and regulations
governing the registration of units.






